
3/9/2020

1

COMMUNITY OUTREACH 
PROJECT
BY RACHEL WEBB

SALVAGE YOUR SCRAP

HOW I GOT THE WORD OUT

• PUBLISHED A FLYER & POSTED AT AREA BUSINESSES

• SENT FLYER OUT WITH OUR ANNUAL NEWSLETTER TO ALL OF OUR 
CUSTOMERS

• PUBLISHED ON OUR DISTRICT’S WEBSITE

• NOTICE WAS POSTED IN LOCAL NEWSPAPER

• CHAMBER OF COMMERCE SENT OUT A NOTICE WITH THEIR WEEKLY EMAILS
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EVERYONE GOT INVOLVED WITH HELPING!

We gave each person that donated a South Rains goody bag!
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Our crew breaking down some 
meters to contribute to the 

cause.

I was very pleased with the customer response and the positive feedback we received!

We went out & helped one of our board members load up some 
debris left over from the tornado back in April of 2017!

OUR FIRST YEAR WE TOOK A TOTAL OF 6 
LOADSTO THE SCRAP YARD IN GREENVILLE

13 14

15 16



3/9/2020

5

We raised $1,281.35 in 2017
$1,077.50 in 2018

$573.00 in 2019
For a total of $2931.85  to donate to 

Texas Rural Water Foundation

Recognition from local paper,    
Rains County Leader.

Recognition from Texas Rural 
Water Foundation.

“We have made this an annual event!”

Contact Information

Rachel Webb
General Manager
South Rains SUD
southrainssud@outlook.com
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